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I am very concerned about the proposal to put in this plastic recylcing facility into the local community.  Plastic 
has many adverse health and environmental issues that are known of, let alone the unknown impacts that are 
still unfolding.   

This facility will not address the plastics hazard that we have in Australia.  There is much much much more that 
needs to be done to stop the plastic waste that is coming from supermarkets, fast food restaurants as well as 
retail industries.  The use of plastics, particularly single-use plastics should be banned or have a heavy impost 
on it until it is phased out within a short period of time.   

To put in a facility of this nature, only takes the focus off the root problem while continuing the problem of 
pollution in even worse forms (microplastics, water and air contamination).   

I strongly disagree with a facility of this nature being built, but if it were to be built it should be next to areas 
that are already designated as heavy industrial sites.  That is not Moss Vale and the beautiful surrounding 
lands that include protected and endangered habitats.   

I strongly object to this proposal and hope that common sense will prevail. 
 

 




